City of Marathon Planning Commission
Monday August 15, 2022
9805 Overseas Hwy
City Hall Council Chambers

MINUTES

Royse called the meeting of the Planning Commission to order on Monday, August 15, 2022, at 5:30
pm.

In attendance: Planning Director Brian Shea, Attorney Steve Williams, Grants Coordinator Maria
Covelli, Admin Assistant Lorie Mullins, and members of the public.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The roll was called. Mike Cinque-absent; Matt Sexton-absent; Malloy Pinto-present; Mary Ann Royse-
present; Lynn Landry-absent.

There was not a quorum to vote on the minutes from the June or July meetings, so those will be
postponed till the September meeting. There was not a quorum for the August meeting.

Maria Covelli presented a Florida Land and Recreation Grant that the city has applied for that will be
available in 2023-2024.

Williams adjourned the meeting at 5:35pm

Mary AnM — Planning Commissioner ———

ATTEST: ; :
!
g

Lorie Mullins-Admin Assistant
City of Marathon Planning Department

Audio-Video is available upon request.

Pursuant to Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes, if a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Planning Commission
with respect to any matter considered at such hearing or meeting, one will need a record of the proceedings and for such
purpose that person may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made; such record includes the testimony
and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.
ADA Assistance: Anyone needing special assistance at the Planning Commission Meeting due to disability should contact
the City of Marathon at (305-) 743-0033 at least two days prior thereto.

(Please note that one or more Marathon City Council members may participate in the meeting.)
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